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Dear Colorado Family, 

 

Warm greetings from Ukrainian families in Denver.  We would like to give some 

updates on the ongoing campaign to support our blessed families in Ukraine to 

better prepare for winter with collecting money for generators and also to 

support our brother Oleksandr Lukyanenko who have been wounded and staying 

in the hospital.  So far, we have been able to collect $940.  Our campaign is still 

going on and you are more than welcome to join it.  On July 27th, 2024 Oleksandr 

was awarded by the President Zelenskiy with 3rd degree medal “For Courage”. 

 

Also, on July 17th, the local news agency filmed him and did an interview.  In the 

video called “He dreams to walk again: wounded drone pilot goes through 

rehabilitation at the hospital at Rivenschina” you can see what kind of treatment 

he receives and how rehabilitation is going.  In the beginning of the video 

Oleksand shares how did it happened that he stepped on the landmine, how he 

was unconscious and was evacuated.  Clinical psychologist Mariia Rodzyak said 

that Oleksandr is a great example for others and that his worldview, his fullness 

and erudition are very deep and strong, and he can inspire others by his own 

example showing how to overcome difficulties and shortcomings. Full video can 

be seen by the link below:  

 

www,facebook,com/share/v/iy4d5YPgUyXhitTX/ 

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support. 

 

On behalf of Ukrainian families, 

 

Tetiana Andrushchenko 

National Leader of Ukraine (2005-2007) 
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